
 

 

Library Director’s Report 
Marianne Beck Memorial Library 

For the Month of September 2024  
 

 
Statistics for September 2024: 
Digital: 323, KOHA: 1,808 Total: 2,131.  Items borrowed from other libraries: 463, items loaned to other 
libraries: 394.  There were 56 computer sessions in September. Cloud library, which will be replacing Libby 
within the year had 231 checkouts.  14 residents received new library cards. A total of 4,697 residents visited 
the library in September. 
 
Lake County Library System Update: 
The process of switching internet providers from Summit to Comcast is still ongoing.  Lindsay Platt has been 
hired as the Associate Director to George Taylor.  BCC has approved the interlocal agreement.  Each library will 
receive a base payment of $30,000 this fiscal year. 
 
Funds collected for September: 
Copies/Fax: $27.20   Fines: $91.85 Total:  $119.05 
 
Activities during the month of September: 
September was the beginning of chair yoga at the library.  The class is sponsored by the Friends of the Library. 
The class is being taught by Shawn Johnson, a certified yoga instructor and has been well received.  
Approximately 12 patrons participate each Tuesday at 10am.  Programs that were off for the summer have 
started once again.  
  
Total Program Attendance for September:   321 patrons. 

 
Respectively Submitted,  
 
Tara Hall 
Library Director 
 
 


